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Temporary Road Closure 

Crompton Road, Glenrothes 
 

 

WHERE? 
 

Glenrothes, Crompton Road, from the jct. Stirling 
Road to the jct. Crompton Road (adjacent property 
no. 51). 
 
The alternative route for vehicular traffic is via 
Crompton Road either side of the works. 
 
Access for emergency services and pedestrians 
will be maintained. 
 
 
 

WHEN? 27/01/25 at 08.00hrs to 07/02/25 at 17.00hrs, or 
until earlier completion of the works. 
 
 
 

WHY? 
 

To allow carriageway resurfacing works to be 
carried out in safety. 
 
 
 

WHO? Fife Council Roads & Lighting Services is 
responsible for these works and can be contacted 
as follows: 
 
Contact Tel. No:   03451 555555 ext. 475586 
 
Emergency/Out 
Of Hours:              0345110099 

 



 


